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25th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we look forward to the summer term, we are excited to share with you some of our 

planned activities for Terms 5 and 6.  

 

Year group assemblies for Years 1, 2 and 5, that were scheduled when schools were closed, 

will be recorded and shared with you, as well as the already planned Year 3 assembly in Term 

5. We cannot wait to see the wonderful things the children have learned as part of their 

creative curriculum topics. 

 

Sports Days will go ahead, but will look a little bit different – with class bubbles competing in 

‘retro-style’ races.  Events will include the egg and spoon, dressing up and traditional sprint 

races. Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 social distancing restrictions, we won’t be able to 

invite spectators to sports days but will share lots of photographs with you on our website.   

 

We are also excited to announce that the Year 6 Production will go ahead this year!  It will 

be recorded and shared virtually with you.  Watch this space as we anticipate the awesome 

Year 6 children showing off their many God given talents! We will of course keep you 

updated with any further Year 6 leavers’ celebration events, which we will share with you 

virtually, and Leavers’ Hoodies!  

 

A list of these key diary dates will be shared with you at the beginning of Term 5 and will 

also be available on the school website. Please note there has not been any change to the 

already advertised term dates.   

 

A great deal of thought has gone into planning Terms 5 and 6. It has been important to 

balance keeping everyone safe during these continued challenging coronavirus times along 

with ensuring the children are able to experience many of the end of year activities they 

(and we) look forward to so much.  

 

Thank you, as always, for your understanding and support.  Should you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr P Bellamy 

Acting Head of School 


